
 

 
 

SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

NOTICE 
 

 
Allocation of dates for the Services Provided by the Student 

Registration Unit of the Sri Lanka Law College 
 

 
Due to the ongoing Student Registration Process (2024-2nd 
Intake) the services concerning the following;   
 

i.  Consultations; 
ii.  Issuing/Receiving of documents related to College  

Identity Card Renewal; 
iii.  Change of student records (e.g., name change) 

 
will be limited only to Wednesdays from 9a.m. to 12.00noon 
until September 02, 2024.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation.  
 
 
 
The Unit Head 
Student Registration Unit, 
July 05, 2024 


